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22nd January 2013
FROM CYNTHIA ATIENO 
TO SPONSOR DORA KRISTIN 
Dear Sponsor Dora,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Wishing you Happy New Year 2013, the year is still young and fresh!
Cynthia your shy, humble faster girl is doing well. She was very happy to have her Christmas gifts. 

She also enjoyed Christmas dinner. Cynthia nowadays shows us smiling face; she is well in health. Cynthia has joined new class, since she has changed and showing lovely face.
She was happy and thanked your as her sponsor. 

Kind regards,
Lucy Odipo.

